LIETUVOS RESPUBLIKOS FINANSU MINISTRAS
MINISTER OF FINANCE OF THE REPUBLIC OF LITHUANIA

Mr. Valdis Dombrovskis 0D November 2016
Vice - President of the European Commission Our Ref.:(5.50-04) - (od- A@yothg

Mpr. Pierre Moscovici
Member of the European Commission

Dear Mr. Dombrovskis and Mr. Moscovici,

Thank you for your letter of 25 October 2016 regarding Lithuania’s Draft Budgetary Plan (DBP) for
2017.

On behalf of the Ministry of Finance we would like to assure you that all efforts will be put for the
updated DBP to be submitted to the Commission and to the Eurogroup in line with the provisions of

the Stability and Growth Pact as soon as possible upon the incoming government takes the office.

Yours sincerely,

Laiskas del DBP 11-02(11)_redag
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